
 
 

SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER 

 

¡CORDOBA IS WAITING FOR YOU! 

Yes, we are waiting for you with open arms and eager to share this 

encounter that will unite us beyond borders, languages and customs. 

Those will be intense days of work, decisions, rides and joy. 

We are determined that everything will go very well, so you would not 

like to leave, because you have had such a wonderful time and when you 

are back home, you will remember us with affection and conforming 

with all you have experienced. 

To make this happen, we need you to help us by completing and taking 

into account the following guidelines and recommendations: 

 



 
 

- Send arrival and departure date and time to and from Córdoba, 

airline and flight number, or other means in which you will arrive.  

- If you need transfer and number of passengers to be transferred. 

- How many extra days you need in the hotel.  

- Keep in mind that you need a Travel Insurance. 

- Take with you the complete Medical Record that is attached. 

- Each delegation has to bring two flags of their country for the 

opening and closing ceremony, which will also accompany us 

throughout the Conference, whose approximate measurements     

can be 1.40 x 0.90 mts. 

- Let us know if you have any special request for the Nations Fair. 

- Having paid the second installment. Remember that the balance is 

paid when you make the accreditation upon arrival at the 

Conference; which will be in dollars. 

 

It is our desire that we all collaborate and commit ourselves, so that 

the organizers can work more effectively. 

 We thank you in advance for the willingness and commitment shown 

to participate in this 3rd Western Hemisphere Regional Conference. 

Please contact us for any suggestion, question or need by our mail: 

3conferenciahemisferioocc@gmail.com 

 

          

¡BE ALWAYS PREPARED!  
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